CARR HEAD PTFA

NEWSLETTER

FEBRUARY 2024



COMING UP

Keep an eye on the school app for details about upcoming activities including:

- Charity Bag
 Collection 28 Feb
- PTFA Meeting 4 Mar
- Spring Disco 27 Mar

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT

Over the last few months, we have been so impressed by the generosity of our school parents and friends when raising money for extra activities and items which will ensure our children have a richer school experience.

Fundraising activities this school year have included:

- Beetle Drive
- Autumn Disco
- Christmas performance collections
- Festive Friday
- 100 Club

These activities have allowed us to part-fund a whole-school trip to the pantomime at Christmas and a new microphone for school use. We've successfully applied for a grant from Glasdon's Charitable Trust to fund a series of workshops to help bring the school curriculum to life.

Year One and Year Six learnt about the Great Fire of London and the Tudors and the other classes will benefit over the coming months.

FACEBOOK FANS

For more regular PTFA updates, please follow our Facebook page. Just go on the platform and search Carr Head PTFA.



Amazing scrunchies made by a parent



School trip to the Panto. "The best day of my life," said one pupil.



Learning about the Tudors and Great Fire of London



CAN YOU HELP?

We are always looking for volunteers to help out. It could be designing a Facebook post, helping at an event or collecting raffle prizes.

Or do you have any ideas how we could raise funds or what you would like to see the money spent on? All suggestions are welcome, we would love to hear from you.

Please email PTFA@carrhead.lancs.sch.uk